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Compensatory Time
 
 
There are times when supervisors may request that we work extra duties/hours during non-operational days (HS Choice Fair, 

etc). Make sure that they put it into writing and inform them that you are requesting to receive COMP time. We will once again 

look to revise this in the future, as it would be more beneficial to earn stipends for extra duties, especially weekend hours.  
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 Greetings Brothers and Sisters,

 I hope that you and your families are all doing well. As we are 

moving towards the Thanksgiving season, I want to let you all 

know how thankful I am to work alongside you, the most 

dedicated leaders across our entire state. What we do every day 

to make the lives of Baltimore City children better cannot be 

measured in mere data and surveys because we are reshaping 

our future.

 

We had an exciting Fall Conference where Governor-elect, Wes 

Moore, served as our keynote speaker. We also received 

information that can benefit each of our members. Though the 

retirement session was canceled, we are planning on hosting a 

special retirement planning meeting in the future. Continue to 

reap the benefits of Union membership. Download the Union 

Plus app and instantly save money on a variety of items or 

services. Make sure to check the AFSA website to find other 

ways you can save money as a Union member.

 

Make sure to take some time this month to enjoy quality time 

with friends and loved ones. We may not always hear it and 

there are some times we do not feel it, but please let me say, 

“Thank you” for all that you do.

 

#TUT

Political Action Committee

Vacation Cash-Out

We are working to develop a strong Political Action Committee. As 
PSASA members, we are all part of the Maryland State and DC AFL-CIO 
as well as the Metropolitan Baltimore Council of the AFL-CIO. If you 
are interested in serving as a member of our PAC, then please email 
Dr. Rhonda Richetta. We will become a Union that is recognized by 
others as we build a strong political voice. The agenda that we follow 
must be the one that we create. We must be Union Strong to support 
our Brothers and Sisters. 

Check updated salary 
scale and MOU by 

visiting 

mypsasa.org/members

As we are quickly approaching December, all members are eligible to 
cash out up to five vacation days. You have received an email from 
Zelda Johnson for each member to indicate their desire to participate 
in this added PSASA ONLY cash out. You must meet the deadline 
which has been set for November 28th to opt in. You will have to click 
the link on the email to complete the survey. Make sure to send a 
copy to yourself for record keeping purposes. There will be no 
extensions, so make sure to act right away. This is separate from sick 
leave conversion.


